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Curriculum Themes 

Week 1: Stockings 

Week 2: Santa’s helpers  

Week 3: Candy Canes 

Week 4: Gifts  

Week 5: Ring in the New Year 

Winter Preschool Skills 

In December, we will be gearing up 

talking about Winter.  We will work 

on our self-help skills while putting 

on our coats and winter outerwear.  

Please remember that we go outside almost everyday 

and will need coats, hats, mittens, snow pants and 

boots once it snows.  Please feel free to leave on your 

child’s hook.  As always, we will be continuing to work 

on our classroom skills, such as listening ears, walking 

feet, nice hands and inside voices. 

 

Reminders: 

1. Please check calendars daily. 

2. Keep extra clothes on hooks and be sure 

they are seasonal and appropriate size.  

3. Breakfast is at 8:30am, lunch is at 11:30am 

and snack is at 2:30pm. Please feed your 

child at home if they will not be here by 

8:30am. 

4. Dress accordingly for the weather.  We do 

TRY to go outside each day and we need 

your children to be comfortable. 

5. Make sure you write your child’s name on 

everything they own. 

. 

*Reminder:  Please check your child’s cubby each 
night! There may be important office information 
and/or art projects that the children want to share 
with you.  

Merry Christmas  

CLC will be closed On Friday December 23rd, Monday 
December 26th, Friday December 30th and Monday 
January 2nd for the Christmas and New Year holidays.  
If you have any questions, please ask Miss Katrina. 

Holiday Schedules   

With the season approaching, we will be sending out 
holiday schedules for you to complete and return to 
us.  This will give you a little advance notice to think 
about what you are planning to do with you 
children’s schedules.  That way we can plan 
accordingly for our staffing and staff vacations. 

Holiday Party  

This year Green Room will 
be having our annual 
Holiday Party on Thursday, 
December 14th.  We will be celebrating the holiday 
by listening and singing holiday songs and enjoying 
some holiday activities. The children will not be 
exchanging individual gifts however, if you would 
like to bring a gift for the classroom off our Holiday 
Wish Wreath outside the Green Room you may. 
Please bring the gift WRAPPED and we will open it as 
a whole group during our holiday party. There will 
also be a treat sign up the week prior to the party. 

Tuition Rate Increase 

Tuition rate increases for 2022 will be coming out.  Please 

remember, the increase goes into effect as of January 2nd. 

Any questions please talk to Katrina in the office. 

End of the year statements 

Lori and Katrina will prepare your end of 

the year statement in January and it will 

be handed to you at pick up or drop off time.  We suggest 

you put them somewhere safe that you will remember 

come time to file your taxes. 

Basket Raffle 

Thank you to all who participated in our basket raffle.  We 

made $173.  Congrats to the following families:  Tabbert, 

Bertram, Polzar, Marx, Miss Heather, and Miss Jackie who 

won great items! 

 


